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September 18, 2020 Moving Lives Forward

Dear Family & Friends

Please be advised that as of this writing one staff member on the Assisted Living area has tested
positive for COVID-19. They are currently being held out of the building for the recommended
period of time.

Additional precautions for residents and staff on the Assisted Living side only are currently in
effect such as a pause to socially distanced group dining and additional PPE to be worn by staff.
We continue to screen all staff on the entire campus before they enter the building. We are
also checking our residents on the Skilled Nursing and Assisted Living sides every shift for
potential symptoms.

Please know that all visits inside, outside, and window visits have been suspended until further
notice for the Assisted Living. o

We at Warde would ask you to please keep us in your prayers.

I would also like to add that at this time no other staff members or residents are symptomatic.
All of our test results from our last facility wide testing came back negative as well. Our next
staff wide testing and percentage of residents will take place tomorrow 7:30Am to 3:15PM.

We understand that this is a very difficult time and the impact this has on residents being under
further restrictions is very difficult. This is also not easy for families, yet again, facing
restrictions on visiting,

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please feel free to reach out to me
or the director of nurses.

REMINDER: Please keep an eye out for the My Innerview Survey. Your feedback is beneficial to
better serve your loved one.

Respectfully,

Bret Pomeroy, NHA
Administrator



